
Sunday, May 19 
 

 Worship, 10am, In-Person and Livestream 

 Followed by Fellowship Time in the Hall. 

 
Tuesday, May 21 
 

 Worship Meeting, 9:30am, Friendship Room 
 
 

Wednesday, May 22 
 

 Church Council, 7:15pm, Friendship Room 
 
Thursday, May 23 
 
 

 Chime Choir Practice, 6pm, Sanctuary 
 

 Choir Practice, 7pm, Sanctuary 
 
Saturday, May 25 
 

 Men’s Breakfast Group, 9am, Hall 
 

 Victoria Arion Male Choir Rehearsal, 10am, 
 Sanctuary 

 

 Victoria Arion Male Choir Concert, 2pm, Sanctuary 
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Ethel Wilson Group 
mini golfing May 28 
 
The Ethel Wilson group May meeting on May 28 is 
mini golfing. Meet in the parking lot of Island View 
Mini Golf at 1:30 pm (7081 Central Saanich Road). 
 
Carpooling from the church 
is an option. 
 
No experience needed. 
Come out and have some 
fun. Cost is $9.00. 
 
Any questions contact  
trish.best@shaw.ca 

Do you want to hold a garage sale 
but don’t have a garage? 

 
Sell out of the back of your car! 

 
Be sure to register for your parking 

stall this Sunday. 
 

Registration will be available during Fellowship 
Time in the hall. 

“NOW IS THE TIME FOR ALL 
GOOD BAKERS….to be planning 
and baking”  
 
Let’s give it our best as the BEST is what we are 
known for. 
 
We are going to have the baking for sale in the 
hall at the same time as the Boot Sale. Perhaps, 
by packing some pies, cookies, cinnamon buns, 
muffins in small amounts (packages) we can 
tempt those having their coffee to purchase a 
delicious treat and of course some to take home. 
 
THANK YOU! 
 
Carol-Ann Staples 
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Mother’s Day gardeners! 

As part of the Spirit Kids program at the Mother’s Day Sunday service, children planted 

geraniums as gifts for their Moms. They had lots of fun! 

Many thanks to everyone who sent cards, telephoned, visited and 
provided food following the loss of Dennis. 
 
A special thank-you to all the musicians who performed at his Service, 
the “techies” who allowed our distant family and friends to participate 
and to the Ethel Wilson Ladies for their work at his reception.  The 
family feels your love. 
 
Willa and family. 



For the Love of Africa Society 
seeks volunteers for upcoming 
events 
 
Many of you are familiar with For the Love of 
Africa, a Victoria charity that has supported 
community development projects in Tanzania, 
Africa for over 20 years.  FTLOA continues to 
raise funds for important projects that directly 
improve the lives of Tanzanians.   FTLOA will be 
busy out in the community this spring and a few 
hours of your time would be of enormous help in 
raising funds for these projects! 
  
On May 29, FTLOA is gathering volunteers to 
support the IronMan Triathlon.  Ten 3 hour shifts 
for volunteers are available.  Please contact Kate 
at kateinsley78@gmail.com 
  
On June 13, 14 and 15 (Thursday to Saturday) 
FTLOA will be serving smokies and beverages.  If 
you can volunteer for a 4 hour morning or 
afternoon shift, please contact Barry at 
jbhammell@telus.net 
  
For friends of FTLOA who have been more 
closely involved with the organization, you may 
be interested in volunteering to communicate 
about the great work they continue to do at a few 
other events this spring.  Volunteers are needed 
for morning and afternoon shifts for AfricaFest on 
Saturday June 22 and Sunday June 23 at 
Centennial Square.  Please contact Mike Hill 
at mikehillmail@yahoo.ca if you are interested in 
this fun event. 
  
FTLOA will also be at the Canada Day 
celebration at Saanich Gorge Park.  Morning and 
afternoon shifts are available.  Please contact 
Barry at jbhammell@telus.net if you would like to 
join us. 

Broadview Magazine 
Subscriptions  Due 
 
Broadview is an independent Canadian magazine 
featuring award winning coverage of spirituality, 
justice and ethical living. 
 
Through their compelling stories and engaging 
images, Broadview challenges and inspires 
readers seeking to live a purpose-filled life. 
 
Broadview features Christian perspectives on 
belief and faith, as well as points of view from 
other religions and philosophies.  
 
They cover social justice from local, national and 
global contests. 
 
Their ethical living stories offer inspiration and 
ideas on how we can all make a positive 
difference with our lives. 
 
If you are presently enjoying this magazine and 
would like to renew your subscription, or if you 
would like to start a subscription ($30), it is time to 
do so. 
 
Please contact Linda Snelling, 
ljsnelling71@gmail.com or 250 652 3184. 
 
Make a cheque payable to Cordova Bay United 
Church in the amount of $30 and see me at 
church for the next 3 Sundays (May 19, May 26, 
June 2) 
 
Or: 
 
Leave a cheque in the church mail slot clearly 
marked for Broadview Magazine. 
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